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No. 36      14th November, 2017                                                     FAMILY NAME  _______________________________                           

 
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
Bridgewater-on-Loddon                                                     

 Primary School No. 1097 
P.O. Box 62, Bridgewater,  
Victoria, 3516. 
 

Principal: Mr Gordon Tonkin 
 
Phone (03) 5437 3081 
Fax (03) 5437 3156 
Mob.  0428 373 081 

 

     
Email:   bridgewater.ps@edumail.vic.gov.au 
Website:  www.bwaterps.vic.edu.au 

     https://www.facebook.com/groups/bwaterps/  
 

EFT DETAILS BSB  633-000 YOU MUST MAKE SURE 
  A/C 132448242      YOUR FAMILY SURNAME 
     IS INCLUDED AS THE 

 REFERENCE! 
 

BRIDGEWATER PRIMARY SCHOOL IS A CHILD SAFE SCHOOL 
- We all have a responsibility to report child abuse! 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

None this week 

TERM 4, 2017 

Monday 13th  

Breakfast Program 8:20 onwards 
Assembly 9:00 a.m. 
 

Tuesday 14th  
T20 Blast Cricket 
  
Wednesday 15th       
MARC 
Breakfast Program 8:20 onwards 
Grade 2 leave for Derby Hill Camp 
 
Thursday 16th 
Grade 2 return from Derby Hill Camp 
 

Monday 20th          

Breakfast Program 8:20 onwards 
Assembly 9:00 a.m. 
2018 Prep Transition Day 9:00 a.m. – 3:30 p.m. 

(8:20 a.m. to join us for breakfast) 
 
Wednesday 22nd        
MARC 
Breakfast Program 8:20 onwards 

Monday 27th          

Breakfast Program 8:20 onwards 
Assembly 9:00 a.m. 
 
Wednesday 29th         
MARC 
Breakfast Program 8:20 onwards 
Rigby Music begins 
 
DECEMBER 
Friday 1st  P-1 Sleep-over / Disco 

Monday 4th          

Breakfast Program 8:20 onwards 
Assembly 9:00 a.m. 
 
Wednesday 6th        
MARC 
Breakfast Program 8:20 onwards 
Rigby Music 

Monday 11th          

Breakfast Program 8:20 onwards 
Assembly 9:00 a.m. 
 
Tuesday 12th         
National Transition Day 
 
Wednesday 13th         
MARC 
Breakfast Program 8:20 onwards 
Awards Night & Concert 5:30 – 7:30 p.m. 
 

 

 

 
 
150 nights – Jasper 
175 nights – Rylea, Hannah & Georgia 
225 nights – Bella & Jaymee 

 

REMEMBER TO READ 5 NIGHTS A WEEK! 
 

 

LAST WEEK 'S STUDENT ATTENDANCE 

Prep - 2    83%    

Grades 3 - 6   83% 

Let’s aim for improved attendance this week 
 

TOWARDS ZERO ABSENCES! 
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REMEMBRANCE DAY: 
 

 
 
On Remembrance Day, about half of our students 
represented Bridgewater Primary School.  I’d like to 
thank the students who made the effort to attend on 
such an important community occasion.  I’d also like 
to thank our staff, Mr Allen and Mrs Lawson, for 
attending and helping to organise the children for the 
event.  By all accounts, the commemoration 
proceeded very well with our students playing an 
important and central role.   

 
GRADE 2, DERBY HILL CAMP: 
Tomorrow, the Grade 2 students from Bridgewater Primary School and Inglewood Primary School are heading off 
to the Derby Hill camp in Maldon.  This is an excellent venue and they are sure to have a great time.  The children 
will attend the camp for two day, stopping over for one night.  Students need to be at school by 8:45 a.m. in the 
morning.  Mr Dodson and Mrs Quirk will be attending with the students. 
 
BOOK CLUB: 
The last Book Club order opportunity for 2017 accompanies this newsletter.  The order is due back by Tuesday, 
28th November. If parents wish to purchase books discretely for Christmas, please let Fiona know or place a note 
on the order. 
 

 
 
 

 
 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
Josie - for her focus and positive attitude when in the classroom! Josie always bring a positive attitude to school, she 

may have small setbacks during the day but always bounces back quickly. She is ready to learn and excited for the 

day ahead. Josie responds positively to feedback and ensures she always give her best. Fantastic job Josie! 
 

Noah - for his beautiful manners and willingness to give any task a go! Noah is always one of the first people to put 

his hand up and help when needed, and willingly does this with a smile on his face. Noah set a great example to our 

new Preps last week, stepping up as a leader within his class and in the playground displaying his lovely manners. 

Keep up the great work, Noah! 
 

Charlie - for the enthusiasm he has towards his transition to high school! He has spent a number of days at  the 

Wedderburn College over the past few weeks and each time he comes back more enthusiastic than the time before. 

He has broadened his horizons and set himself a goal for next year. Well done, Charlie, keep trying new things! 
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MILO T20 BLAST CRICKET: 

Bridgewater Primary School in action at the Milo T20 Blast Cricket today!  More photos and student reports next 
week.  At the time of printing, the Bridgewater Primary School ‘Mean Machine’ had won two games and lost one 
– excellent effort!  Let’s hope the umpire isn’t showing any favouritism. Haha 
 

 

 


